Autumn Gressett

From: Autumn Gressett

Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 9:42 AM

To: Jennifer Pettie

Cc: Derreck Presnell; Jason Gerwen

Subject: RE: Roofing replacement - Saghalie restroom buildings and Steel Lake Annex barn bid
Jennifer,

We do not have true engineer estimates, but have $90,000 allocated for the project.

Thanks!

From: Jennifer Pettie

Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 9:07 AM

To: Autumn Gressett <Autumn.Gressett@cityoffederalway.com>

Subject: FW: Roofing replacement - Saghalie restroom buildings and Steel Lake Annex barn bid

Good morning — please see below the questions from DJC.

Thanks,
Jen

From: Trista Allen [mailto:trista.allen@djc.com]

Sent; Thursday, July 22, 2021 9:06 AM

To: Jennifer Pettie

Subject: Roofing replacement - Saghalie restroom buildings and Steel Lake Annex barn bid

[EXTERNAL EMAIL WARNING]
This email originated from outside of the City of Federal Way and may not be trustworthy. Please use caution
when clicking links, opening attachments, or replying to requests for information. If you have any doubts about

the validity of this email please contact IT Help Desk at x2555.

Good morning,

s there an engineer’s estimate or a general cost range available for the Roofing replacement - Saghalie restroom
buildings and Steel Lake Annex barn bid solicitation?

Thank you,

~Trista

Trista Allen | Construction Dept | Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce
main: 206.622.8272 | email: tristaa@djc.com |fax: 206.622.8416
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